
Report from the Business Committee 
June 14, 2017 
 

TOPICS: 
Presentations 
2017-18 Budget 
 

 
PRESENTATIONS – The following was presented at the committee meeting: 
 

 BC HYDRO – Emil Bock, the district’s Energy Manager, provided the final quarterly 
report for the school year. Watch the presentation. 

 SECONDARY SHOWCASE OF LEARNING – Secondary principals, Patrick Young 
(IslandConnectED), Derek Beeston (Learning Alternatives and Career Technical 
Trades), Geoff Steel (NDSS) and Darcy Hoff (Cedar Secondary) highlighted 
learning initiatives in their respective schools. Watch the presentation 
 
Island ConnectED Presentation  
NDSS Presentation 
Cedar Secondary Presentation 

 

 
BUDGET – Taunia Sutton, Director of Finance, provided a 2017-18 budget bylaw update. 
Items covered include: operating revenue and expenses; consolidated funds revenue and 
expenses; consolidated enrolment to FTE percentages and ratios; and the 2017-18 annual 
budget report.  
 
The committee recommended that the Board adopt the 2017-18 budget bylaw. 
 
Watch the discussion.  
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  

To submit an item for NLPS NEWS: 
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Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 

 250-741-5273 
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